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The Council of the Rural Municipality of Morris held a special
meeting at 9:00 A.M. on Tuesday, March 2nd, 1993 in the Council
Chambers of the R. M. of Morris.

Reeve Dan Thiessen presided.
Council members present were: George St. Hilaire, Dick Zacharias,
Harold Dyck, Glenn Curdt, Bill Martens.

The purpose of this special meeting was to review the various
Community District budgets and the U.V.D. of Rosenort budget
for 1993 as well as the 1993 budget for the R. M. of Morris.
Council is also to meet with Mr. Mel Groening concerning a
livestock feedlot proposal.

Commencing at approximately 9:00 A.M., Council then commenced
reviewing the 1993 proposed budgets for the Kane C.C.D.,

Aubigny C.C.D., Rosenort C.C.D., Joint Morris C.C.D., the Morris
Montcalm Weed District and the U.V.D. of Rosenort.

At approximately 11:00 A.M., Council met with Mr. Mel Groening

to discuss his proposal for a cattle feedlot operation. It was
explained to Mr. Groening that currently there is a freeze on
Conditional Use applications within the Municipality and that

the earliest that the freeze could be lifted would be at our

April, 1993 regular meeting and that the conditional use application
could then be started and dealt with at our regular meeting in

May, 1993.

Mr. Mel Groening is proposing to establish a 500 cattle feedlot
with an ethanol plant as of the operation. Mr. Groening is dealing
with a company in Vancouver called Farm Energy Corporation and

they are supplying the equipment for the ethanol recovery plant.
Mr. Groening indicated that he ahs contacted his neighbors and that
one of this neighbors did voice a concern for a proposed 500 cattle
feedlot locating close to his yard.

Council then recessed for lunch at 12:00 noon and reconvened
at approximately 1:15 P.M.

During the afternoon session, Council reviewed the 1993 proposed
budget for the Rural Municipality of Morris. Under review at this
time was the revenue and expenditures of the Municipality as well
as the 1993 capital expenditures.

Following this budget review, Council did give considerable
discussion to the aspects Red River Valley Health District and

what regional grouping this district should connect itself with.

This special meeting was then adjourned at 3:20 P.M.
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